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January 2019 

Transport Access Program 

Millthorpe Station 
Community Notification 

The Transport Access Program is a NSW Government initiative to provide a better experience 
for public transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and integrated 
transport infrastructure. 

Construction of the platform extension is now complete 
Transport for NSW is delighted to announce that construction of the platform extension at Millthorpe Station 

is now complete, bringing the project a step closer to enabling the reinstatement of an on-demand service. 

Degnan Constructions has been working on the site since establishment, around four months ago, to ensure 

the delivery of the new extension which will now provide safe and accessible boarding to trains. The final 

design, which underwent consultation with the local community, ensured the extension maintained the 

heritage look and feel of the station as much as possible whilst being structurally sound and safe for 

customers. 

Transport for NSW would like to thank the community for their enthusiasm and patience throughout the 

design and delivery phases of this project, which will ensure Millthorpe is now even more connected to the 

wider NSW Trains network. 

Completed platform extension at Millthorpe Station 

For more information call 1800 684 490 

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/millthorpe 
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Completed platform extension at Millthorpe Station 

Remaining works are on track 

There are some operational works remaining prior to the reinstatement of trains stopping at Millthorpe 

Station, which are currently being completed. These works include new CCTV on the platform extension, a 

new customer help and information point, and car markers for trains. Train timetables and operations are 

also currently being modified to ensure that customers can access information about travel and booking a 

ticket. 

These works are on track, and have been scheduled to enable service reinstatement in March 2019. The 

community will be kept up to date with progress via further community notifications. 

Tickets 

As per previous community notifications and correspondence, once on-request services are started, tickets 

will need to be purchased online at least 24-hours prior to the service occurring. Details of where to buy 

tickets will be provided through community notifications closer to the station's reinstatement. 

Contact us 

For more information call 1800 684 490, email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit 

transport.nsw.gov.au/projects. For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, 

please call 24 hours 1800 775 465. 

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require 
the services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call Transport for NSW on (02) 9200 0200. The interpreter will then assist you with translation. 

For more information call 1800 684 490 

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/millthorpe 




